
From: Nabil Sultan  
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 11:04 AM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Cc: Morgan, Josh <joshmorgan@london.ca> 
Subject: Re: request for demolition - 2096 Wonderland Rd N 
  
Hi there, 
  
I received the notice of the request of demolition of 2096 Wonderland Rd N. I am a 
property owner that backs on to that property. My address is 365 Cornelius Crt. I have 
concerns about this proposed demolition, first because it is a heritage home and in this 
area of the city, there is very little heritage properties left. Also, the property has very 
large and beautiful trees that are quite old and it would be a real shame to have those 
trees come down. The area doesn’t have many mature trees like that and it would be a 
shame to lose them. 
 
thank you for considering my comments, 
  
Nabil Sultan 
365 Cornelius Crt 
London,ON 
N6G0E5 
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